
May 25th 2020 

 
 

RSF RE-OPENING: JUNE 1ST 2020 

TEMPORARY RE-OPENING HOURS: 
 

MON-FRI: 6AM-10PM 

SAT & SUN: 8AM-8PM 

 

 We understand these hours are not ideal for all members and we apologize for the 

inconvenience. Please keep in mind these are TEMPORARY and we hope to extend operating 

hours pending all members respect protocols and social distancing.  

Our COVID-19 Safety plan and RSF Rules have now been posted on our website. As a reminder 

we have not charged anyone during our closure and all prepaid memberships will be extended. 

We will have an update shortly detailing resumed billing and membership extensions. 

We understand all members may not be comfortable returning to RSF yet; therefore should 

you like to freeze your membership account – please email us at rsfgym@gmail.com with your 

full name, phone number, and address. Please give us a few days to contact you to process 

your request. Thank you so much for everyone’s ongoing support and understanding. We can’t 

wait to see everyone back! 

Thank you, 

RSF Management 


